
From: Doug Wolgat <dwolgat@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, June 12, 2021 5:59 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZBA21-021; 801 Amherst Avenue 
 

 
Hi, 
 
I'm a neighbor of Tom and Jerry, the residents of 801 Amherst. I live across the street from them a 
couple doors down and have no issues with them building a 24' x 26' garage and adding another 
driveway. I hope you approve their request. 
 
Thanks, 
Doug 
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